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Brandy Butler

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 3:58 PM
To: Brandy Butler
Subject: FW: Notification of Duplicate E-filing  (E-filing ID = 11352)

Please place the following notification of duplicate e-filing in parties correspondence.  This message 
was inadvertently not forwarded for placement in correspondence when the document was previously 
not accepted by CLK. 
 
Thank you. 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco  
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2017 4:17 PM 
To: 'davis.phyllis@leg.state.fl.us' 
Subject: Notification of Duplicate E-filing (E-filing ID = 11352) 
 
The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for e-
filing because it is a duplicate of DN 06137-2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  




